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Comment:
I believe requiring a person's pronouns to be respected is in line with both the the standards and regulations
courts are held to, as well as the Michigan state constitution.

Misgendering persons in the court serves no purpose other than to belittle and discriminate. If a Person goes to
the effort to identify their pronouns, then persistently using anything but those pronouns is a clear and
intentional action to discriminate and make said person feel unsafe.

I support this proposal and hope that it is passed.


